
From: Kenny Bingham <kbingham@aec-sc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/22/2016 9:02:48 AM
Subject: Re: Letter from SCDOT Secretary Hall

I just read it....thought it was good!

On Mar 22, 2016, at 9:02 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

FYI

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hutto, J. Allen" <HuttoJA@scdot.org>
Date: March 22, 2016 at 12:04:51 AM EDT
To: "Hutto, J. Allen" <HuttoJA@scdot.org>
Subject: Letter from SCDOT Secretary Hall

Members of the General Assembly,

Please find attached to this email an important letter from SCDOT Secretary Christy A. Hall to the 
House of Representatives concerning the state of the primary road system in South Carolina.

Allen Hutto
Government Relations Officer
South Carolina Department of Transportation
Office: 803-737-0593
Mobile: 803-665-2764
Email: huttoja@scdot.org

<Secretary Hall letter to SC House re Primary system.pdf>
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